From: Cooke, Michelle

Sent: 11/6/2011 5:30:11 PM

To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: Re: Line 132 Hydrotest Failure

Can you send me your cell # or call me on/Redacted Thanks
Michelle

----- Original Message -----

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailio:SRRd@pge.com]

Sent: Sunday, November 06, 2011 05:12 PM

To: Cooke, Michelle; Halligan, Julie; Shori, Sunil

Cc: Horner, Trina <TNHc@pge.com>; Doll, Laura <LRDD@pge.com>; Dowdell, Jennifer <JKD5@pge.com>
Subject: Line 132 Hydrotest Failure

Michelle, Julie, Sunil,

I just learned of a hydrotest failure on T-31 that caused mud from the rupture to shut down part of Highway 280.
No accidents and no injuries. It was at the corner of] Redacted }And the pressure when it
ruptured was above 500 psi.

More details to come. Quang Pham of the CPUC was informed as he was observing T-30.
3 of 4 highway lanes are now open.

Shilpa

SB GT&S 0482938
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